
October 2024 Assembly
District 2 Report

Everyone is invited to our District Fun Day on Saturday, November 2, from 1 to 4 p.m., at
SPENCER ALANO CLUBHOUSE (511 Southmoor Drive, Spencer). Bring a friend, a dessert to
share, and the book “A Little Time for Myself.”

Our Monday night meeting will move to virtual on October 21 for the winter and our Tuesday
night meeting is always virtual, so we have two meetings that you can join from the farthest
corners of Iowa! You can get the login information on the Iowa Al-Anon website.

It’s an interesting year in District 2!

In service,

Luanne T.


